
Here’s what has happened in the last
few months!

May

Tricia Dahl
presented at
Quinebaug Middle
College and Ellis
Technical to over
400 students
Prevention Week
was May 12 to 18. We
did Substance Use
Trivia for 150 Killingly
High students.
Additionally we held
a community Vaping
Presentation.
Compliance Checks
were done where all
9 stores passed. 

June

Working on the final
steps of the media
campaign to be
implemented in the
community. 
Preparing for
summer and next
school year activities. 

No July
Coalition
Meeting

Killingly
Public School
Community
Night Monday,
August 19 from
4-8 p.m. at the
High School

Julia and
Partners for
Success
Coordinator
Leah Friedman
will be
attending
CADCA in
Chicago in July

Monthly
Newsletter

What’s coming:

MAY & JUNE 2024

Image: article written about Vape Registration Checks published by the Norwich Bulletin 

https://www.norwichbulletin.com/story/news/local/2024/06/12/killingly-tobacco-e-cigarette-retailers-found-compliant-with-state-law-prohibiting-sales-to-minors/74048495007/

